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19th July 2023 
 
 
 

Dear parents and guardians,  

 

I am delighted to let you know that I am going to be your child’s new class teacher from the 
beginning of the next academic year. I look forward to officially welcoming your child into Year 5 on 
Tuesday 5th September 2023. 
 
During the summer, we would like everyone to keep their brains ticking over by participating in the 
library reading challenge. All details are available from the library. We would also like everyone to 
have a go at the Activity Bingo Challenge, which is on the back of this letter. 
 
We will be holding our Year 5 Curriculum Sharing meeting via Google Meet on Monday 11th 
September at 5pm. A link will be sent out nearer the time.  
 
Finally, please can you make sure that your child comes back with the correct school uniform, PE 
kit and a pencil case. Their pencil case MUST be small enough to fit easily in their drawer as we 
will continue to clean down all desks repeatedly during the day.  
 
I wish you all a happy and safe holiday and look forward to welcoming you back in September. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Mr. Andrews 
 
 
 
 
 
PE Kit: Blue PE t-shirt, navy shorts, navy tracksuit or leggings, trainers, a spare pair of shoes,  
PE hoodie 
Classroom Equipment: Pencils, rubber, gluestick, sharpener, ruler, colouring pens or pencils 

http://www.sonningcommonprimary.co.uk/
mailto:office@sonning-common.oxon.sch.uk


Summer Challenge                                     

 
 

This summer, we would like you to play a game of Activity Bingo! Try to complete a line or go for a 
‘Full House’ using the table below. Write or draw in each box to show what you did.  

Give this to your teacher when you come back in September. There is a prize for filling in a line and 
two prizes for getting a full house! Most importantly, though – have fun! 
 

Name: 

A random act of kindness Read a book for the  
Library Reading Challenge 

Bake some cakes  
or biscuits 

Go for a walk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Draw or paint a picture Do a simple  
science experiment 

Ride a bike or scooter Read a book for the Library 
Reading Challenge 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Watch a movie Read a book for the  
Library Reading Challenge 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A random act of kindness Try some new food 

Tidy your room Make and eat a meal  
using fruit or vegetables 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Read a book for the  
Library Reading Challenge 

Do some exercise 

 


